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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The weeks are flying by and the summer holidays are almost in sight. We have 

achieved so much over this half term already with more milestones to come. Fly Up 

week has been a great success and the children have chosen the new names of 

their classes.  

 

Our YR/Y1/Y2 class will be known as Sycamore Class, 

Y3/4 will be Beech Class and our oldest children in 

Y5/6 will be Oak Class. Our Nursery class will be 

known as Saplings Class. We will now need to get 

some beautiful signs for the doors. 

 

Here is a roundup of where we are and some 

information on events taking place over the next few weeks: 

 

Reports: 

 

Your child will be bringing home their school report today. You will also be given a 

printout of your child’s attendance. For your information, by the end of the year, 

attendance should fall no lower than 95%.  You can use the Arbor app to track 

this. Year 6 children will be on their transition day and so their reports will go out on 

Tuesday 9th July as this is when we have access to their SATs results so we can send 

these home in the same envelope. 

 

Second Hand Uniform: 

 

Our second-hand uniform will be on sale in the last 

week of term if there are any items you are looking 

for. We are accepting any donations if your child 

has outgrown items, and they are still in good 

condition. This really helps other families– as well as 

the environment. Many thanks 

 

Musician Celebration: 

 

We are aware at school that we have many talented musicians amongst us and 

we would love to share and celebrate this skill. On Monday 15th July we will be 

holding an informal music assembly in the afternoon where children who can play 

an instrument are invited to showcase their talents. If your child can play an 

instrument and would like to play as part of this assembly, can you please let the 

office know so we can come up with a running order. If your child learns an 

instrument in school, they will also be invited to join in and their music teacher will 

help them prepare a piece. When we know how many children would like to take 

part, we can work out a start time… watch this space. Of course, all parents of 

children performing are invited to attend. 
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If your child is interested in learning an instrument, come and enquire at the office 

and we can send you the details where you can find out more. 

 

 

PTFA News: 

 

If you are having a clear out, please remember we have 

a Bag2School collection on 11th July, please ensure all bags 

are in the bike shelter by 9am on this day. 

 

Our very last fundraiser of this school year is the much loved 

Summer Fete, we have the inflatables and stocks 

booked!  Please come along on Thursday 18th July straight 

from school to celebrate the end of another school 

year.  We will be selling wristbands for £5 for unlimited bounces on the inflatables, 

and also Krispy Kremes as some of you didn't manage to buy any at the Colour 

Run.  We have lots of games planned and hoping the sun will shine for us.  If we 

could please make a final plea for raffle prizes, unopened bottles and unwanted 

teddy bears for our tombola’s, good quality Bric a Brac and books for our second-

hand stalls, we would be so grateful for any donations. 

 

A 100% of the profit made goes back to the school.  Over the last few years we 

have purchased the trim trail, outside gym equipment, summer house and 

Christmas gifts, and we are now nearing the completion of the new courtyard 

garden.  Your support is invaluable, and we cannot thank you all enough for 

turning up to our events.  Some of our long-standing members are moving on but 

we hope that the PTFA will continue into next year, we desperately need new 

members for this to happen, if you are interested please come and speak to us at 

the Summer Fete. 

 

Time2Move Holiday Club: 

 

We are delighted to be running the Summer Holiday Club at the school again this 

summer with a whole host of activities on offer – from football to karate and nerf 

battles, as well as the usual multi-sports. These sessions are always great fun and 

run from 11am – 3pm for all children from any school aged 4 – 11. Each session is 

£12 however, if you are in receipt of free school meals then places are free. We 

have 4 sessions running: 23rd July, 30th July, 20th August and 27th August. Book your 

place now on the Playwaze website. Places limited so book quickly to avoid 

disappointment. Multi sports (playwaze.com)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://playwaze.com/discover/result?item=PhysicalEventSeries/100180-B&type=Activities&communityids=v1qjdmqg86r
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Last Day Arrangements: 

 

Our last day of term is Friday 19th July this year and as usual, the arrangements at 

the end of the day will be different. 

The Year 6s will host their final assembly at 1:00pm. This will be followed by a cream 

tea/refreshments for the children to have with their adults until 2:30pm. Children will 

then have the opportunity to finish off their day and gather all their belongings. 

At 3:05pm, we ask all parents to wait at the school gates – outside the carpark. The 

Tintagel Tribe will make a guard of honour through the school carpark, and we will 

ring the bell and clap our Y6 children out of school. We will then release children 

from this gate. It will be very busy so can you please ensure you come up to the 

gate so we can hand your child over to you. Thank you. 

 

I would just like to take this opportunity to thank the whole school tribe so much for 

your support this year. Our children have really flourished and embraced their 

learning and the opportunities given to them. It really is a fabulous school to be a 

part of and I am so proud of the children and staff alike that work so hard to help 

make the magic happen year in, year out. 

 

I wish you all a truly fabulous summer break when it gets here and look forward to 

welcoming you back to the tribe on Wednesday 5th September. 

 
 

Kind regards 

 

 

Lou Kirkman and the team 

Diary dates:  

Summer Term 1 & 2 2024  

Tues 9th July Year 6 Bikeability 

Monday 8th – Weds 10th July Year 4/5 Bristol Residential 

w/c Monday 8th July Last week after school clubs – No Sports Club 

Thursday 11th July Bags2School Collection – Bags by 9am 

Thursday 11th July Day of Frenchness 

Monday 15th July Music Celebration Assembly 

Monday 15th July Year 6 Fish and Chips Supper – 4pm 

Wednesday 17th July Y6 Oliver Production – 2pm & 5pm 

Thursday 18th July Class 1 Travelling Troubadours walk  

Thursday 18th July PTFA Summer Fete 

Thursday 18th July Nursery Leavers Event 

Friday 19th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly/Cream Tea – 1pm 

Friday 19th July Year 6 Guard of Honour – 3:05pm 

Friday 19th July Last Day Summer Term 2 

Tuesday 23rd July Time2Move Summer Holiday Club – 11am – 3pm 

Tuesday 30th July Time2Move Summer Holiday Club – 11am – 3pm 

Tuesday 20th August Time2Move Summer Holiday Club – 11am – 3pm 

Tuesday 27th August Time2Move Summer Holiday Club – 11am – 3pm 

 


